
Dear reviewers: 

Thank you very much for your comments and professional advice. These 

opinions help to improve academic rigor of our article. Based on your 

suggestion, we have made corrected modifications on the revised 

manuscript. Furthermore, we would like to show the details as follow: 

Reviewer #1: 

Scientific Quality: Grade C (Good) 

Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing) 

Conclusion: Minor revision 

Specific Comments to Authors: This is an interesting study of the prostate 

artery embolization on lower urinary tract symptoms related to benign 

prostatic hyperplasia. In this study, the authors performed a meta-analysis 

to evaluate the efficacy and safety of prostate artery embolization 

compared with transurethral resection of the prostate, which may help 

urologists make better choices. The study is well designed and the 

manuscript is well written. The manuscript requires a minor editing. 

The authors’ answer: Thank you very much for your professional advice. 

Based on your suggestion, we have made corrected modifications on the 

revised manuscript. Meanwhile, the manuscript had been reviewed and 



edited by language services of American Journal Experts. We hope that our 

work can be improved again. 

Reviewer #2: 

Scientific Quality: Grade C (Good) 

Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing) 

Conclusion: Minor revision 

Specific Comments to Authors: 1. Inclusion and exclusion criteria section 

should be revised, now it is a listing of numbered criteria. 2. References in 

results section are noted like: (Insausti2020, (Gu2018 and Insausti2020), 

and (Carnevale2016). This is not in line with the rest of the review. 3. My 

advice is to adjust sentence structure of the first line of each result section 

(lines 80-86, 96-103, 113-119, 130-137, 148-151, 163-166, 177-180 and 

add correct citations to these studies mentioned. 

The authors’ answer: Thank you very much for your professional advice. 

We have revised the inclusion and exclusion criteria section to make the 

presentation clearer. We have adjusted sentence structure of the first line 

of each result section and have added correct citations to these studies 

mentioned. Meanwhile, the manuscript had been reviewed and edited by 

language services of American Journal Experts. 



Thank you very much for your attention and time. Look forward to hearing 

from you. 

Sincerely, 

Yong Zhang 

Department of Urology, Beijing TianTan Hospital, Capital Medical 

University 
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